

Headteacher: Ms A Fearon BA (Hons) MA NPQH Chair of Governors: Mrs R Bowron

October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR

I am pleased to inform you of the result of our election for parent governors.

Elected: Mrs J Peters, Mrs T Grinham and Mrs R Shah

Their submitted election statements are shown below: -

Mrs J Peters

I am applying to join the governing body as Hazelwick is a fantastic school and I wish to support Hazelwick to retain its excellent reputation. I attended Hazelwick School and Sixth form and have a son who is starting Year 8. I have worked in West Sussex with secondary school aged children for over 14 years in a variety of different settings, including 9 years within schools. Additionally, I have a Masters degree in Mental Health and Wellbeing in Education and I am extremely passionate about improving the mental health of adolescents during this crucial time.

Mrs T Grinham

Previously Chair of my son's Parents Association for 4 years working alongside our governors and senior leadership team. Super organised, pupil focused, goal driven and approachable. Currently employed by the NHS in a patient facing role 3 days a week, allowing for additional support to the school should I be successful. Previous work experience with the metropolitan police and accounts management. I would love to be involved with the school I have chosen for my son to attend, allowing me to make sure I am a part of ensuring the school remains high achieving and a fun and safe place.

Mrs R Shah

I am very interested in becoming a parent governor. I have previously been a student governor in my college days and also served as a parent governor at Three Bridges Primary school. I would like to get involved in the school and its community, so that I am more aware of how the school is run and where I may be able to make a difference. I also believe in charity and have previously remained the chair person and secretary for a number of years with a registered charity. I hope all these experiences are beneficial towards my application.

I would like to thank those who put their names forward and I am sorry that there were insufficient places for all interested parties this time.

I am immensely grateful to these parents/carers who are willing to give their time to Hazelwick School in the role of Parent Governor. Governors provide an invaluable service to the smooth running of the school to ensure the best educational provision for all our students.

Yours faithfully

Ms A Fearon Headteacher